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same sex is forbidden in the Bible, and as a Christian I am appalled that our state government would 
even consider it. Surely our laws are based on the Bible, and as such it is condemned to be involved in a 
homosexual act. As a Chritian I love these people as Jesus did, but it is not an option to even think about 
same sex marriage, and I pray that we will see the oposition so strong that it will not even be considered 
 


